
 
 
 
 
From: Jeffrey Davis [mailto:davis.jeffrey77@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 4:45 PM 
To: City Council 
Cc: Ann Yang 
Subject: Single Use Bag Ban 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
As it is becoming unlikely that I will make tonight's meeting, I am writing to you in support of Ordinance 
No. 15-1356, as written.  I believe now is the time to act on this important ordinance, which is closely 
aligned with State Law, likely to soon take effect. I believe that it is important for us to take a leadership 
position as a community and make the choice to enact the ban now. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Jeffrey Davis 
8th Street 
Hermosa Beach 
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